Office of the Bursar

Lake Shore Campus

1032 W. Sheridan Road | Chicago, lllinois 60660
Phone 773.508.7705 | Fax 773.508.8727
bursar@luc.edu

Dear Graduate Business Student,

Thank you for your interest in the Loyola University Chicago Employer Reimbursement Plan (ERP) for
Graduate Business students. There are separate applications for Sstuesies and Quarter students.

The Employer Renbursement Plan allowSraduateBusinesstudentsvho areeligible for wition
reimbursemento defer payment of those tuition and fees covered uhdEemployer agreement. The
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